MARK your calendars: Saturday, February 24th
For an Ethnic Lunch at TBCOVORE

7IME: 11:30AM
Abpeess: 530 Blair Bivd, Eugene

This is a popular and very busy place, hence
the early lunchtime. No need to let us know,
just show up for great food and good RPCV
company! Reasonable prices & beer, wine,
margaritas, small childrens’ menu.

READY TO MAKE THE
MOST OF YOUR WORLD?

DO THE UNEXPECTED.

RPCV Meet and Greet
Celebrate Peace Corps Week with us!

Thursday, March 1. 2018
530 - 8:00 pm
Falling Sky Pizzeria
Erb Memorial Union. University of Oregon
Contact Nicky Ulrich at
poorps@uoregon.edu or
(541) 346-6026
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BOOK CLUB

March 8, 6:30

Julia Harvey’s House
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ALL ARE WELCOME!
Come share your stories and enjoy those of

others. Bring a small snack to share. Iimail

Ginny (vmdonohue @ gmail.com) for more

miormation.
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Hello RPCVs,

This year, in lieu of the Send-Off event, Peace Corps at the University of Oregon will
be commemorating Peace Corps Week with an RPCV Meet and Greet on March 1st
at Falling Sky Pizzeria inside the EMU on the UQ eampus. This event will be a time
to reconnect with RPCVs in Eugene while also exposing Peace Corps to the student
population at UO. It will feature presentations from RPCVs along with time to network
and share your personal stories with students who are in the process of their Peace
Corps applications. Additionally, food will be provided and drinks will be available for
purchase.

The theme for Peace Corps Week 2018 is "Highlighting Home: What does home,
family, and community look like in your Peace Corps country?" I am
looking for 3 volunteers that will be attending the RPCV Meet and Greet on March 1st
to give a 5 min presentation on their "home, family and community" from their Peace
Corps country. This can include PowerPoint and artifacts if needed but is not required.
If you are interested, have questions about the event or would like more information,

please email peorps@uoregon.edu.

Thank you for your consideration

Nicolette Ulrich (U of O Campus Recruiter)
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Appetizer Potluck and Presentation: January 28th

WCPCA gathered at the home of Patty MacAlee to share appetizers
and to listened to lan Yau’s recent experience in Senegal. The early
time of the event allowed WCPCA members from Southern Oregon

to attend. lan’s talk was amazing !




2018 WCPCA Board

President Julia Harvey
Tonga 90-93
Vice President Juliet Bender
Mexico 09-12
Secretary Gary Cornelius
South Africa 12-13
Treasurer Dale Morse
Nepal 69-71
At-Large James Cloutier
Kenya 64-66
Patty MacAfee
Cameroon 89-91
Diane Jeffcott
India 66-68

UPDATES

Our website and database are still under construction but we do have some membership information.
We currently have 80 paid members. Thanks to several fundraisers and membership dues, we have

$6461 in the bank that can be used to support Peace Corps projects of Oregon volunteers.

Ideas for the newsletter? Questions?

Contact juliaannamarieharvey@gmail.com|




